
 
 
 

IWPC Well-being Protocol 

IWEA’s & IAWPCO’s priority in all meetings and events is the safety and welfare of its 
attendees, exhibitors, partners, volunteers, and staff. To enable in-person events to take place 
with lower risks to participants, the following health and well-being protocols have been 
implemented. 

1. Participants must sign IWEA’s Participant and/or Volunteer Agreement, Waiver, and 
Release  

2. IWEA recommends staying up to date with vaccinations and following CDC guidance to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19 and other viruses.  

3. All local restrictions imposed by the facility or State and local authorities will be adhered 
to.     

These protocols were developed based on guidance and recommendations issued by the CDC 
and other public health authorities. IWPC will comply with all public health authority protocols 
applicable at the time of the conference, which may be more stringent than our protocols 
detailed here. Therefore, IWPC reserves the right to adjust the health and well-being protocols 
as needed. The intention is to create a safe environment for attendees and participants. Thank 
you for your understanding and cooperation.  


